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July 17 2010

Dear Ms. Walli:

I would like to apply for the observer status for the case EB-2010-0008.

The reason for my application is my responsibilities at the MEI include monitoring this case.

Two hard copies of this letter will be provided to you shortly. 

Thank you

(Ms) Than Nguyen

Senior economist

Energy Economics Section

Energy Supply, Transmission and Distribution Policy Division

Ministry of Energy

880 Bay Street, 3rd Floor

Toronto ON M7A 2C1

Tel: 416-325-9372
Fax: 416-325-7023

e-mail: Than.nguyen@ontario.ca
cc:

--Tom Chapman

Manager, Energy Economics section

MEI

Tom.chapman@ontario.ca

--Barbara Reuber

Director, Ontario Regulatory Affairs

Ontario Power Generation

opgregaffairs@opg.com

